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Dear Director, 
 
Thank you for holding a long overdue enquiry into greyhound racing. 
 
 I hope there is a way for the industry to run without cruelty and death 
for entertainment and gambling dollars.  
 
Please expose the practices employed by this industry and ensure that all 
harmful practices are stopped and people who inflict cruel training 
practices and breed dogs with the intent of killing all that cant compete 
are prosecuted. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Gabrielle Richardson 
 


